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feiû  Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. n .  No. 31 
December 11, 1979

MEMO TO: The Uni versity^Community

FROM: Earl Beard

SUBJECT: Professional Staff Merit Awards

It is a pleasure to announce that in accordance with a program 
developed by the Administrative Staff Welfare Committee of the Univer­
sity Staff Advisory Council, merit awards have been approved for 30 
professional staff employees.

A seven-member evaluation committee composed of professional staff 
employees randomly selected from the three major functional areas of the 
University -- Academic Affairs, Business Affairs, and Student Affairs -- 
reviewed nominations for awards. Nominees were anonymously ranked in 
order on a scale of one to one-hundred by totaling points earned in 
predetermined merit categories. Awards ranged from $244 to $692.

I take this opportunity to extend my thanks to members of the 
Administrative Staff Welfare Committee for their participation in 
this undertaking, and, of course, my warm congratulations to the award 
recipients.
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